### **Public Transport Liaison Panel**

To: Councillor Muhammad Ali (Chair)

Councillor Nina Degrads (Vice-Chair)

Councillors Simon Hoar

A meeting of the **Public Transport Liaison Panel** will be held on **Tuesday**, **1 October 2019** at **10.00** am in **Council Chamber**, **Town Hall**, **Katharine Street**, **Croydon CR0 1NX** 

JACQUELINE HARRIS BAKER Council Solicitor and Monitoring Officer London Borough of Croydon Bernard Weatherill House 8 Mint Walk, Croydon CR0 1EA Thomas Downs
02087266000 x86166
020 8726 6000
Thomas.Downs@croydon.gov.uk
www.croydon.gov.uk/meetings

#### **AGENDA**

### Item No. Item Title

Report Page nos.

#### 1. Introductions

To invite all attendees to introduce themselves.

## 2. Apologies for absence

To receive any apologies for absence from any members of the Committee.

#### 3. Disclosures of interests

In accordance with the Council's Code of Conduct and the statutory provisions of the Localism Act, Members and co-opted Members of the Council are reminded that it is a requirement to register disclosable pecuniary interests (DPIs) and gifts and hospitality to the value of which exceeds £50 or multiple gifts and/or instances of hospitality with a cumulative value of £50 or more when received from a single donor within a rolling twelve month period. In addition, Members and co-opted Members are reminded that unless their disclosable pecuniary interest is registered on the

register of interests or is the subject of a pending notification to the Monitoring Officer, they are required to disclose those disclosable pecuniary interests at the meeting. This should be done by completing the Disclosure of Interest form and handing it to the Democratic Services representative at the start of the meeting. The Chair will then invite Members to make their disclosure orally at the commencement of Agenda item 3. Completed disclosure forms will be provided to the Monitoring Officer for inclusion on the Register of Members' Interests.

## 4. Minutes of the previous meeting

5 - 20

To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 18 June 2019 as an accurate record.

#### 5. Trams

- Current works in progress (Including A232 Addiscombe Road) – Michelle Wildish (TfL) & Mark Davis (London Trams)
- Phipps Bridge London Trams derailment (appeal for information) – Michelle Wildish (TfL) & Mark Davis (London Trams)

#### 6. Buses

- Bus services in the Town Centre Michelle Wildish (TfL)
- Liveable Neighbourhood Bid (Buses to serve Old Town) – Ian Plowright & Michelle Wildish (TfL)
- Advance notice of timetable changes (Notice of recent diversion of Route 50 was poor, and left passengers confused & short notice of bus timetable changes in Norbury)
   Michelle Wildish (TfL)

- Norwood Junction Issues boarding buses at close of school times, with secondary and primary schools causing overcrowding (South Norwood Clock Tower Bus Stops, Grovener Road 130 & 160 Bus Stop, Portland Road Northbound Bus Stop) - Michelle Wildish (TfL)
- Route 130 (Need for an additional stop on Portland Road to service Norwood Junction Station & diversion to serve Kestrel Way stops) – Michelle Wildish (TfL)
- Update on 404 and 434 Buses Michelle Wildish (TfL)

#### 7. Trains

- Siemens GoVia Thameslink trains unexpected reactions to electrical disturbances – Yvonne Leslie (GTR)
- Update on Passenger Benefit Fund Yvonne Leslie (GTR)
- Rebuilding Gatwick Airport Station Yvonne Leslie (GTR)
- December 2019 Timetable Proposals Yvonne Leslie (GTR)
- Replacement of Sanderstead RailwayBridge Yvonne Leslie (GTR)
- Selhurst Station Lift Work (disruption from closing rear entrance during works on match days) – Yvonne Leslie (GTR)

## 8. Any other business

To consider any other business at the Chair's discretion.

## 9. Items for next meeting

To suggest items to be discussed at the next meeting of the panel.

# 10. Dates of future meetings

• 11 February 2020